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The Resource Center provided 15,043
life-changing services to over 700

households in 2024

HOUSING SUPPORT - 6,755 services

HEALTH & MEDICAL - 4,072 services

TRANSPORTATION - 2,630 services

FOOD ACCESS - 1,586 services

BILINGUAL services

Assistance with rent/mortgage, utilities, & household goods

Mental health/substance abuse referrals,  insurance &
financial assistance applications

Ferry tickets, taxi fare, & other travel assistance

Food program referrals / applications & hot meals

Spanish speaking households facing language barriers
accounted for 10% of total services

Averaging 62 meaningful connections daily!

visit orcascrc.org
scan the QR code
mail a check today

You can help. Donate now!



Reflecting on the past year, I am inspired by the incredible
strides made at the Resource Center—expanding essential
services, launching new initiatives, while meeting critical
needs for over 700 island families. Every step we take has
meaningful impact.

2024 key milestones: 
The third year of our Orcas Money Smart financial
literacy mentor program
Our new Diaper Bank program, serving 65 island families
Bilingual Community Health Workers, in collaboration
with our LatinX Advisory Group, organized six impactful
community health events.

Looking forward, our financial literacy program is growing
through integrated client care, Spanish language content,
and community workshops. 

I N C O M E

Remaining  2024 funds have been allocated
to Operating & Future Facility Reserve Funds

$1,653,462

Executive Director

E X P E N S E S
$1,223,043

23% Health & Medical

16% Transportation

15% Food Access

29% Housing Support

7% Bilingual Services

4% Administration

6% Fundraising

15% Grants from other nonprofits

22% Program service revenue

10%  Corporate & foundation grants

5% Investment income

48% Contributions from donors!

Erin O’Dell

Dear Friends, Our work to secure a permanent home at the Pea Patch
Community Campus continues—ensuring that essential
services remain available for generations to come.

As our nation faces economic and political challenges, we
closely monitor federal developments that may impact our
community. We are committed to strengthening and
expanding our essential programs—ensuring islanders have
access to healthcare, stable housing, and financial security,
even in times of crisis. The Resource Center remains
steadfast in our mission to foster a healthy, thriving
community.

While we've made significant progress, there is still more
work to be done. As we grow and adapt, your support
makes all the difference. Together, we ensure no one in our
community faces hardship alone.

With gratitude and determination,


